Dan Valoff

From: elliottr [elliottr@kvfr.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 1:16 PM
To: Brenda Larsen; Dan Valoff

Cc: seemillerj; John Sinclair

Subject: Thrall Road Short Plat

KVFR input regarding Thrall Road Short Plat (SP-11-00006)

1. When the property develops, we request that the individual parcels be addressed in a manner that provides for

clear identification from both directions of travel.
2. Access to the parcels be compliant with Appendix D of the applicable IFC.
3. Water supply be addressed per Kittitas County Code at the time of development.

Thank you



